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From: slfrp@treasury.gov <slfrp@treasury.gov> 
Date: Fri, May 21, 2021at12:48 PM 
Subject: Submission Confirmation - American Rescue Plan Act of2021 - Treasury's Coronavirus State and 
Local Fiscal Recovery Funds 
To: milton.cronheim@co.walton.ga.us <milton.cronheim@co.walton.ga. us> 
Cc: CARESITFORMS@Treasury.gov <caresitforms@treasury.gov> 

The review of your submission to the Treasury Submission Portal for Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal 
Recovery Funds on behalf of Walton County Board of Commissioners is finished and the information and 
documentation you submitted was determined to be complete and accurate. 

Your payment is based on the relevant allocation methodology and any applicable tranching. Additional 
information is available on the Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds website -
www.treasury.gov/SLFRP. At this time the Department of Treasury has processed a payment in the amount of 
$9,186,790.50. Please note, receipt timeline of this payment is subject to your financial institution's usual 
processing times. 

If you have questions about the application payment portal or for technical support, please email 
covidreliefitsupport@treasury.gov. If you have general questions about the American Rescue Plan Coronavirus 
State & Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) please email SLFRP@treasury.gov or call 844-529-9527. 
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